
 
 
 
 
 
        
       Subject:   Veterans Spotlight  
        
       July 10, 2023 
 
TO ALL LOCAL LODGE OFFICERS 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 We are HONORING ALL VETERANS. Since our forefathers founded this country, 
America’s military has battled to keep us safe. To honor our veteran members, starting in 
September, TCU will begin shining the spotlight on a “Veteran of the Month.”  Here is how it 
works: 
 

1. Lodges can nominate as many veterans as they wish. 
2. Individual members can also nominate themselves. 
3. Each month, one (1) veteran will be chosen at random.  
4. The winner will be contacted for some background information about themselves to 

be featured on our website and social media outlets.  
 
 All lodges and individual members should submit names, beginning immediately, to    
Executive Director Steve Wilhelm at: wilhelms@tcunion.org.    
 
 TCU is proud of our veterans; this is just one small way we can honor them.  
 
   TCU is also actively involved in the IAM’s Veterans Services Program. To learn more 
about the program, please visit https://www.goiam.org/departments/headquarters/veteran-
services/.  
 
      In solidarity,  
 
 
 
      Arthur P. Maratea 
      National President 
 
cc: TCU Executive Council 
 Carmen Division Officers 
 National Representatives 
 Assistant National Representatives  
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